
WATER NEWS 
 

Water deliveries to Rio Bosque Wetlands Park from 
the adjacent Roberto Bustamante Wastewater 
Treatment Plant ended Feb 4.  Within 2 weeks, the 
park’s wetland cells were dry.  Thanks to our 2 
wells, water continued to flow the length of the old 
river channel within the park.  On Mar 26, things got 
wetter when the park began receiving its first 
delivery of irrigation water for 2018.  Since then, 
we’ve be able to flood 
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